From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:46:02 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 6:59 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Mark Micallef

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Enbridge does not need to continue to increase the rates of service for natural gas. This company has already
continued to make extenuating profits amidst a pandemic and inflation. Citizens should not be left to freeze over
while companies make more money than they need to deliver less of a service average people can afford. People in
charge are accountable to citizens well being and ability to live comfortably, safely, and manageably, instead of
serving the needs of a company that does not out its clients first.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





